la Crosse
Center

January 2, 2019

To3 La Crosse City Council
From: Art Fahey — Director — La Crosse Center
RE: West Concept Recommendation for the La Crosse Center Expansion and Remodeling

Project from the La Crosse Center Board

On Monday, December 31, 2018 the La Crosse Center Board met. At this meeting the La Crosse
Center Board considered the 2 expansion concepts before them. They are entitled North Concept and
the West Concept. After a presentation from ISG Architects and input from the construction
management of Kraus Anderson the La Crosse Center Board has selected the West Concept as the
preferred concept to move forward to the City Council for consideration.

Based on the above action an amended resolution has been submitted to the City Council via
the F&P committee for consideration and a vote.

All the best,

[

Art Fahey
Director — La Crosse Center
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